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Dear Invitee,
Each year there are around 140 million babies born worldwide. About 10% 

of them will need some kind of help in the transition during birth.

One of the major challenges in neonatology is to facilitate the transition 
at birth. To help us with this task, neonatologists around the world have 

developed the Neonatal Resuscitation Guidelines.

In this webinar, we are fortunate to have with us some of the world leaders 
that developed these guidelines to share their insights.

The participants in this webinar will gain a comprehensive worldwide 
perspective of neonatal resuscitation that we hope will help them to better 

care for this vulnerable population.

15:00-15:10
Neonatal Resuscitation Introduction

Dr. Barzilay

15:10-16:00
The New NRP Guidelines 2021

Prof. Wyckoff

16:00-16:20
The European Neonatal Resuscitation Guidelines 

(with respect to the differences from the NRP guidelines)
Prof. Roehr

16:20-16:40
The Japanese Neonatal Resuscitation Guidelines 

(with respect to the differences from the NRP and European guidelines)
Prof. Isayama

16:40-17:10
Q&A

Faculty

17:10-17:20
Adjourn

Dr. Barzilay

(All times are in CEST time)

AGENDA

SPEAKERS

Prof. Myra Wyckoff
Professor of pediatrics at UT Southwestern 
Medical Center, USA. Co-Chair of the American 
Academy of Pediatrics Neonatal Resuscitation 

Program (NRP) Steering Committee

Prof. Charles Roehr
Clinical Director at the National Perinatal 
Epidemiology Unit (NPEU), Medical Sciences 
Division, Dept. Population Health, University of 
Oxford, UK. President of the European Society for 
Pediatric Research (ESPR) and the NLS Scientific 

Co-Chair (European Resuscitation Council) 

Prof. Tetsuya Isayama
Head of the Division of Neonatology, National 
Center for Child Health and Development 
(NCCHD), Tokyo, Japan. Member of the Japanese 
Neonatal Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation council

Dr. Bernard Barzilay
Head of Neonatal Intensive Care Unit, Shamir 
Medical Center, Israel. CEO of the Academy of 

Neonatology

Click here to register

For more information please contact
Dr. Bernard Barzilay at: barzilay@academyofneonatology.com

We look forward to having you join us
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